Attendance (in no particular order)

Matt Samson, Amy Dura, Michelle Weber, Angela McBride,
Emily Sanford, Allison Weide, Elizabeth Rodriguez,
Anthony Brock, Shana Charles

What do with extra spirt wear clothes?
Give to students in need? Welcome Wagon for new kids? 5K?
We agreed to donate all remaining spirit wear to the school nurse's office.

Treasurer report was deferred.
There was a deposit of 670.35 from the book fair so we can write a check to the Scholastic
Book Fair.

Fundraisers Report

People have been going to local businesses to ask for donations and prizes.

Do we have stickers to give to folks?

We have a big banner!

Tee shirt design is going out to the Vis Com kids, Jamie Fierro.

We agreed to distribute letters. Shana signed up for like 15 more small businesses. She's an
inspiration.

Emily received Thriftway and a Costco gift cards to use for homework club.
The Target donation is still in limbo waiting for a tax form.

There was a sign up genius for providing snacks at staff meetings.
Costco Cinnamon Bread? Fruit Bowl!?
Matt will do this Thursday. Probably Doos Doughnuts.

Store report.

5K Committee met on Jan 24th.

We are getting rid of blenders and microwave ovens.

Elizabeth, Allison, and Amy have been working Mondays and Fridays.

There is a tip jar for "Pennies for Pies" that has some petty cash. We will donate the coins to
the student government (ASB).

We rescheduled the Feb 16th fundraiser meeting to Feb 23rd.

Activity Night, March 24, 6:30-8:30

We will run concessions.

Kona Ice will also be there!

You should have $300 in small change for the store.

See attached email from Luke Burns (from city). He is asking for 8 additional volunteers.
Luke will come to the March MCC meeting to discuss the event.



Emily and Allison will email the volunteers with the request to work that night and post fliers.

Principal's Corner

We have a very successful boys volleyball team. Kids have shown in great numbers.
Girls Soccer and boys basketball Feb 16. The sign up is open.

We will have 7th 8th grade squads, each with jv and varsity.

Track will be in Spring 7th and 8th. Followed by a 6th grade intra-mural season.

The Boys basketball assistant coach is open.

We have staff development for a staff development with Adeyemi Stembridge author of
"Culturally Responsive Education in the Classroom".

We are facing a unique $17 million shortfall. Marshall's enroliment is still robust, so we may not
lose staff. It's too early to tell.

We are going to have to get creative with classroom space. The idea of utilizing extra space at
Hansen was floated.

Anthony encouraged us to fill out the budget survey that the district will be sending.

The next board meeting is Thursday.

Superintendent Murphy to attend the April 11th MCC meeting.

CSl Update

Applications are open for CSI

March 3rd is the deadline for applications.

We are thinking about changing the date for the Open House so more folks can come before the
3rd.

CSI had 81 applicants last year with 61 on the waitlist.

At this point, we are not going to be putting on an after school drama program. The Capitol
High School heater is booked solid, although the original theater is still there and presumably
not being used.

We still have Frozen Jr. Scripts.

Matt will reach out to Jason.

Next meeting March 7th.



